
MMS Community Council Meeting
DRAFT MINUTES

Agenda: 
__________________________________________________________________________

February 7, 2017 5:30 PM
MMS Main Office Conference Room

1. Welcome                                    Willy Ray

2.  Approval of Past Minutes   Willy Ray

3. Trust Lands Budget Mindy Robison

4. CSIP Data Review Mindy Robison

5. MYP Shelley Allen

6. Next Year’s CSIP Willy Ray

Attending: Willy Ray, Richard Hansen, Amy Skelton, Alyssa Powers, Stephen Brown, 
Evelyn Leal, Shelley Allen, Geralynn Barney, Mindy Robison

Shelley Allen motioned to approve the minutes.  Richard Hansen seconded.  The minutes were 
approved.  

Trust Lands Budget - Mindy Robison
- Supply budget was spent to buy t-shirts for student of the month.
- Some of the inservice wages were spent to pay math and science teachers who are spending 

additional time developing new curriculum. 
- One new assistant was hired to help with some of the 8th grade needs. 
- Discussion about using some of the budget to purchase an additional Chromebook lab.  SCC 

supported the plan to purchase an additional lab. 

MYP - Shelley Allen
- TOP BRICCCK Focus

- Knowledgeable Thinkers
ATL Skill: Social Skills
- I reflect on my actions and take responsibility for myself. 

CSIP Data Review - Mindy Robison
- Mindy reviewed our discipline data.
- Mindy reviewed our Early Warning System data for second term.

- Students who off track for attendance increase during second term.



- Mindy went over the expected growth for the Math Inventory and the Reading Inventory.  The 
breakdown of expected growth is done by grade level.  The expected growth is normed 
nationally.  

  - Question was asked about the using the Math Inventory and the Reading Inventory as   
the measurement on our CSIP.  The council agreed that the Math Inventory and the Reading 
Inventory would be good tools to measure student achievement.  Discussion about the desire to 
focus on growth for next year CSIP.  Using the growth will help us identify needs of specific 
students.  

Next Year’s CSIP - Willy Ray
- Discussion about how we will complete the CSIP goals during the next few meetings.  

- SCC was happy and willing to do what we need to complete the CSIP goals. 
- Discussion about using the growth rate on the Math Inventory and the Reading Inventory for 

our performance goals.  
- SCC agreed on using growth rate on the Math Inventory and the Reading Inventory for our 

performance goals.  
- Discussion about the percentage of students who should show growth on the Math Inventory 

and the Reading Inventory.
- SCC wants to set a high goal.  Concern was voiced about if the goal is too high, it could be 

discouraging and defeating.  SCC decided that we want to set a high, yet realistic goal.  
- Mindy reviewed the individual components of the CSIP.  
- Discussion about setting a goal to help students feel safe and connected to school.   Idea 

was expressed about highlighting our diversity and the wonderful cultures of our school 
community.  Through celebrating and learning about different cultures and backgrounds it can 
bring our school community together.  This could be done through field trips and a variety of 
cultural experiences.  

- Willy proposed plan to complete the CSIP.  Willy suggested that Mindy email out a draft of the 
CSIP based on our conversations up to this point.  Mindy agreed to send out a draft in the 
next week.  

Next Meeting:  March 7th 


